
Notice of Upcoming Grief Recovery 

Workshops 

Dear Members of the Congregation, 

We are pleased to announce that we will be hosting a series of grief recovery workshops at our 

church. These workshops are designed to provide support and healing for those who are 

navigating through the difficult journey of grief. 

Workshop Details: 

• Date: Every Wednesday starting from March 1, 2024 

• Time: 6:30 PM - 8:00 PM 

• Location: Community Hall, [Church Name] 

• Facilitator: [Facilitator Name] 

Each session will include discussions, support, and resources to help you and your loved ones 

cope with loss. We encourage anyone who is experiencing grief to attend. 

Please RSVP by February 20, 2024, to ensure we have enough materials for everyone. You can 

reply to this notice or contact the church office at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

We look forward to walking alongside you during this healing process. 

In Christ's Love, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Church Name] 


